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To: Residents 
From: Matunuck Beach Properties, Inc.  
RE: Roy Carpenter’s Beach Reopening 
June 24, 2020  

 
ADVISORY AND ACKNOWLEDGMENT 

 
Per Executive Order 20-41 dated June 4, 2020 any person who is in a place open to the public, whether 
indoors or outdoors, shall continue to cover their mouth and nose with a mask or cloth face covering unless 
doing so would damage the person’s heath. Masks are not required for people who can easily, continuously 
and measurably maintain at least six (6) feet of distance from other people.   
 
All social gatherings of more than fifteen (15) people in any public or private space are prohibited.  
 
Residents who exhibit COVID-19 symptoms must leave the property immediately and seek medical care 
and/or COVID-19 testing. Residents who become symptomatic and require assistance should call 211.  
 
Currently Executive Order 20-40 dated May 29, 2020 Rhode Island requires that anyone coming from (1) 
outside the 50 states or the District of Columbia or (2) coming from another city, town, county or state that 
has imposed a stay-at-home restriction, a shelter in place restriction, or a similar restriction, declaration or 
announcement due to a COVID-19 outbreak must immediately self-quarantine for 14 days upon arrival in 
Rhode Island. 
 
In order to meet current social distancing guidelines of both the State and Town, guests are not allowed on 
the property and guest passes are not available for sale.  

That being said, COVID-19 is a highly infectious and transmittable virus, and the nature of our facility makes it 
impossible to guarantee our resident’s safety from the virus. By entering the RCB property you and your 
visitors are assuming the risk that you may be exposed to COVID-19, and the risk of transmitting the virus to 
those you come in contact with.  

RCB, as a private organization, can only request that residents stay up to date with and comply with state and 
local orders relating to COVID-19. Enforcement of these orders is properly handled by the Town of South 
Kingstown and residents are asked to encourage others to follow applicable rules, and, if necessary, to report 
violations to the South Kingstown Police.  

By your signature below you acknowledge that you have received the two attached Executive Orders and this 
correspondence and will provide copies to all family members staying with you at your cottage.  

 

 
___________________________   _______________________  
Resident      Cottage Number  
 
Date: _____________________  
 
 


